

NEWSLETTER 17th March 2017 Talbot First School



Part of the Woodlands Federation

Telephone 01889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk

School Newsletter

If you would like to receive an email copy of future newsletters, please let Mrs Everill have your email address.

Parents Meetings 20th and 29th March. All pupils

Timeslot options for you to meet with your child's teacher on Monday 20th March and Wednesday 29th March are now available in the School Reception area. If it is difficult for you to call into school, you can ring us to make the appointment. The timeslots are for a 10 minute session. If you feel you will need longer than this, please speak to your child's teacher to make a separate appointment.

Mothers Day Service Friday 24th March 9.30am Church

Everyone is invited to next Friday's Mother's Day Service in church at 9.30 am.

<u>Comic Relief Red Nose Day</u> Friday 24th March

The children are invited to come to school in non uniform clothes and bring a donation for Red Nose Day.

TSA Chocolate Bingo Friday 24th March 6pm—9pm Village Hall

Everyone is invited to the TSA Chocolate Bingo fundraising event in the village hall. There is picture bingo for the younger ones.

<u>Violin Concert Friday 31st</u> March 9.20am

Class 2 (Years 3 and 4) will be performing a short concert on Friday morning 31st March. Everyone is welcome to attend

Chess Club

We are sad to advise that Mr Tom Gibson will be stepping down at the end of this academic year after 17 years of running the Chess club here.

The club has been incredibly popular year on year and it would be a great loss to the school if it did not continue. With this in mind Mr Gibson has offered to support and help a prospective successor for a transitional period. If you or anyone you know would be willing to take the chess club on will you please contact the school office. drawn to allocate places.

Multi Skills Festival 4th April Class 1—Years 1 and 2

You should have received a letter regarding this event. Can you please complete and return the permission slip to school.

Enterprise Day 27th April

Advance notice that the children are going to do some fundraising for a new play equipment shed by having a whole school baking day with an after school cake stall on Thursday 27th April.

NSPCC

The NSPCC will be visiting the school next Tuesday morning to deliver an assembly on their Speak Out. Stay Safe programme. A letter is going out today to parents with more information.

After School Clubs

Monday Soccerstars.

Places are available, please ask for a booking form from the school office if you haven't already had one.

Wednesday Chess Club.

Can chess club members send in their payment of £6 now. Cheques payable to Talbot First School please.

ThursdayTag Rugby

This club is now full.

Newsletter Dates

31st March 28th April 12th May

Parent Assembly Dates

19th May 16th June